
     

Dear families,  

Despite the challenging year, there have been many positive examples of Kumon students who have continued to make 

progress with their learning in 2020. As we move into summer, I am sharing a story of some of our students who are 

already preparing and looking forward to a bright 2021!  

I would also like to thank you for all the support you have offered as we navigated 2020 together.  

Sisters Bella-Rosa, 11 years old, and Losaline, 10 years old, are preparing 

for a bright 2021, by building a solid foundation in mathematics and 

English, 

The girls both study the Mathematics and English programmes and have  

said that Kumon helped them with school and boosted their confidence. 

“I’m now really good at maths”, Losaline said. “I can assist my classmates 

and try to explain how I can come to the answers of my work.”   

Bella-Rosa says she is also more confident than prior to Kumon. 

“I don't have to rely on anybody to really help me, and I am more 

motivated and keener to do all my work”, Bella-Rosa said.  

 

While Bella-Rosa and Losaline do not yet know what they would like to be 

when they grow up, they would like to pursue a career involving 

mathematics. Olivine, Bella-Rosa and Losaline’s mother, said Kumon will 

help her daughters to pursue their interests. 

“These are the years for Bella-Rosa and Losaline to acquire skills in 

English and maths”, Olivine says. “This is so when they get to college, and 

they see the careers available, they can pursue them without feeling 

restricted or incompetent.” 

Florence, 7 years old, is also a Kumon Mathematics and English student. 

She hopes to become a teacher when she grows up.  Like Losaline and 

Bella-Rosa, Florence says Kumon helps her to accomplish her goals. 

“Kumon will help me to be able to solve problems and to focus on my 

studies when I go to high school”, Florence said.  

Nanisi Fakaongo, Florence’s mother, says the extra support her daughter 

is receiving for her education will be of great benefit for her future.  

“The more knowledge you can gain, the more opportunities will open up to 

allow you to have a good career and experience personal growth”, Nanisi 

says 
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Siblings prepare for a bright 2021!  
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Florence, a Kumon Mathematics and 

English student. 

Losaline and Bella-Rosa, Kumon Mathematics 

and English students. 
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December calendar 

Take advantage of our Sibling Offer in December 2020! 

If your child is already enrolled in Kumon, their brother or sister can 

trial Kumon English or Maths over two weeks during December, 

obligation-free. Limited spaces available. Contact us now to 

register your child. T&Cs apply. 

 

We thank all of our Kumon families for your wonderful support 

as we navigated this challenging year together.  

We hope you have a restful break and we look forward to 

seeing you for a bright 2021.  

Note classes resume on Monday 11 January 2021. 


